
KCC, 
 
I am a manager of La Veta Oil & Gas and we recently received a Well Abandonment penalty for 
our C.J. Heyen B8 well. 
 
We had a TA application (CP111) denied in July and were given an order to either plug or return 
the well to production. We were in contact with Mike Meiers from KGS who gave us plugging 
instructions. We filed and received approval for a Well Plugging Application (CP1) on 
August-23. We plugged the well on August-29. The Well Plugging Record (CP4) can be found 
on KOLAR. 
 
Our plugging of this well was in progress before the abandonment penalty order was issued on 
August-29 and I would like to request a hearing to resolve this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Oliver Nettere 
Managing Member, LaVeta Oil & Gas 
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